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As someone who has worked in the creative field in Portland, Oregon for the past 30 

years, I've seen first hand how the creative industry adds economic growth to its 

surrounding neighborhood and city both by adding jobs and by increasing commerce. 

Portland has always been an attractive place for the film and television industry but 

as a city we've only begun to tap its full potential.  


